
 

 

 

 

ANNUAL ALLOTMENT HOLDERS MEETING 

A G E N D A 
Council Offices:  New Clark House, West Street, Shipston-on-Stour, Warwickshire, CV36 4HD 

Telephone: 01608 662180 

E-mail: clerk@shipstontowncouncil.org 

Website: www.shipstontowncouncil.org 
 

 
 

To:  

Shipston Town Council : Emily Booth – Deputy RFO, Debbie Hardiman – Deputy Clerk 

                                        Cllrs Tony Booth and Hilary Kelly 

Allotment Reps:              Maurice Trapp, Anne Wagenhauser – New Street 

                                        Stephen Lockwood, Anne-Marie Braithewaite – Shoulderway Lane 

All Allotment Holders from New Street and Shoulderway Allotment Sites 

   

You are invited to attend a Meeting of the above-named Council to be held at The Townsend Hall, Shipston 

on Stour, Monday 28th April 2025 commencing at 18.30pm.   

   

   

The business is to be transacted as follows:   

   

1 WELCOME AND INTRODUCTION 
 
 

2 MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING 
To confirm the minutes of the meeting that took place on 22nd April 2024 
 

3 DISCUSSION OF ALLOTMENT REPRESENTATIVES MEETING 
Meeting took place on Wednesday 19th February 2025 
 

4 PRESENTATION 
 
 

5 OPEN FORUM 
 
 

 

Emily Booth – Deputy RFO 

Debbie Hardiman – Deputy Clerk 

10/04/2025 
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